
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM –  
YORKVILLE VILLAGE BOARD, PLAN COMMISSION, SEWER AND WATER 

COMMISSION, AND/OR LONG-RANGE PLANNING AND ORDINANCE 
COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Yorkville Village Board, 

Plan Commission, Sewer and Water Commission, and/or Long-Range Planning 
and Ordinance Committee may be present at a meeting with Ehlers 
representatives and others regarding financing options for long-term expansion/ 
development alternatives for the Yorkville sewer and water utilities as well as the 
preparation of a proposed project plan for a tax incremental financing district 
within and/or adjacent to the existing Grandview Business Park. This meeting will 
be held on Tuesday, July 16, 2019, immediately following the conclusion of the 
6:00 p.m. Yorkville Sewer and Water Commission meeting, in the Village Board 
Room at the Union Grove Municipal Center, 925 15th Avenue, Union Grove. This 
meeting is open to the public. The Yorkville Village Board, Plan Commission, 
Sewer and Water Commission, and/or Long-Range Planning and Ordinance 
Committee will not take any formal action during this meeting. 
 
Dated July 12, 2019 
 
Michael McKinney 
Clerk-Treasurer 


